
 

 

VAPE DEVICES ARE HAZARDOUS WASTE

E-liquid can leak 
into the ground 
causing hazardous 
chemicals to enter 
the environment.

Cartridges and pods 
cannot be recycled and 
should not be disposed 

of in trash bins. 

Keep loose batteries in a case to prevent contact 
with metal objects.

Keep devices and liquid out of harm’s reach when 
not in use. Make sure tops are secure. 

If devices are leaking place in a sealable plastic bag. 

Call the Rocky Mountain Poison and Drug Center at 
(800)-222-1222 if a child or pet swallows e-liquid or 
chews on a cartridge.  

To learn more about vape disposal, safe storage, or 
quitting tobacco, visit: boco.org/VapeAware  

SIMPLE STEPS FOR SAFE STORAGE & HANDLING

Vape batteries can 
start �res.  



PROPER DISPOSAL OF VAPE DEVICES

CARTRIDGES & PODS

BATTERIES (includes devices with internal batteries)

E-LIQUID

Vape devices and e-liquid are hazardous waste.  Boulder 
County, City and County of Broom�eld, and Town of Erie 

residents can dispose of them for FREE at the Boulder 
County Hazardous Materials Management Facility. 

DISPOSABLE DEVICES

Hazardous Materials Management Facility 
 1901c 63rd Street • Boulder

720-564-2251
Wednesday - Saturday 8:30 a.m. - 4 p.m.

 boco.org/VapeAware  

SCAN ME FOR
APPOINTMENT


